
 3875 S. PLEASANT GROVE RD, INVERNESS, FL 34452                  (352) 344-9173               pgrcofc.com 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
 

Sunday, Bible Classes 9:30 A.M. 

Auditorium Adult Bible Class 
Individual Age Groups 

Children Classes 

 

Sunday, Worship 10:30 A.M. 

 

Wednesday, Bible Study 7:00 P.M. 
Auditorium Adult Bible Class 

Individual Age Groups 
Children Classes 

 

Preacher 
Bill Weaver 

Cell (321)231-4092 
Office Hours: 8:30 - Noon 

Tuesday - Friday 

 

Youth Minister 
Drake Rowell 

 

Our Elders 
Doug Schneider 

Mike Feeser 
Brian Wyman 

 

Our Deacons 
Tommy Adkins 

Charles Brinegar 

JR Gallery 
Ernie Lyon 

 

Church Secretary 
Diana Roberts 
352-344-9173 

 

Email bulletin announcements to 
pgr@tampabay.rr.com 
”Like” us on Facebook! 

 

 Connect to our Wi-Fi 
Pleasant Grove  

Using  3523449173 

 

Annex Wi-Fi Pleasant Grove 2 
Using  3523449173 

 Welcome Visitors 
 Good morning visitors.  Thank you for being here today. 

We feel blessed to have this opportunity to worship with you. 
Please take a moment to fill out a visitor's card  

Place the card in the collection plate. 
You may also text “Guest” to 321-231-4092. 

 

 Sunday, September 14, 2025 
 

Walk in Faith 

 



Announcements & Upcoming Events  

 
WONDERFUL WEDNESDAYS AT PGR     

Sept 17,  2025 
 

“FAMILY TABLE” 
 

6:00 —6:45  PM 
 

Black Beans and Rice, 
Pork, Salad, Cuban 

Bread, Plantains  
 

Please Join us for the 
Food &  

Fellowship 

 

WED NESDAY  CLASSES  AT   7PM 
P�R Kids Crew 

Interactive Learning  
Program 

for children ages 2—12 
 

P�R Teens 
Coffee house setting  

for teens 
 

WedneĿday Adult ClaĿs 
 

Taught by Bill Weaver 
In the auditorium 

 

 

ENCOURAGEMENT  CENTER 
“How to deal with emotional trauma”  

IF YOU KNOW OF  SOMEONE NEEDING  ENCOURAGEMENT OR  
IF YOU NEED  ENCOURAGEMENT,, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO  

MAKE USE OF THE ITEMS  PROVIDED. 

 

“JOURNEY THROUGH THE WORD” 
 

September - 
God’s Story Teaches us How to Walk 

 

Week 3 (Sept 21)  
 

“Walk in Living Water” 
 
 
 

 
John 4:1-14 

Please join us for the journey 

We will be attending the following Meet as a 
group. Please contact Bill Weaver if you are 

going to attend with the group.  
 

Elaina Hartman; Thurs 9/18 Swim 
at 6:00pm@YMCA 

Ladies Fall Craft  
 Fellowship@ PGR Annex  

9/22/25 6:00 pm 
Bring Holiday Finger Foods.  

Craft supplies will be provided 



Additional Information 

September Birthdays  
James Widener (20) 
Linda Weaver (24) 

Kathryn Hartman (28) 
Rick Runyon (28) 
Ernie Lyon (30) 

 

September Anniversaries  
Alex & Caty Perez (26) 

 

October Birthdays 
Ariel Fannon (5) 

Wenona Scott (5) 
Jacob Hensley (5) 
Gracie Tyler (6) 

Aubree Borski (9) 
Pepper VanMeter (10) 

Makynlee Hill (19) 
Kendall Copeland (28) 

Brad Watt (31) 
 

October Anniversaries 
Brad & LaWanda Watt (5) 

Philip & Sherry Maynard (13) 
Jeff & Lolly Wilson (16) 

Wayne & Shelby Jordan (28  
 

For the Record   

9/7/2025 

Budget………….….…….........$ 3,865 

Contribution…….…......……$ 3,530 

Aȱendance….…..……..….....……97 

PGR Missions 
 

Central Florida Bible Camp 
Footprints Project 

India Mission 

 

Sunday Morning Services 

September 21, 2025 

 

Greeters……........….……Theado\Barnes 

Nursery..….....……...............Pam Brewer 

Helper……..……................Makynlee Hill 

Usher…….….…..............…...Joe Theado 
 

Order of Worship 

 

Singing……………….........Quade Feeser 

Announcements….…...….....Mike Feeser 

Opening Prayer………....…Brian Wyman 

Lord’s Supper……..…........Jacob Hensley 

Serve (Bread)……….……...Larry Steele 

Serve (Cup)………..…...Doug Schneider 

Serve (Offering)….…...…..Drake Rowell 

Serve……………....…......…..Bill Good 

Serve ………….....….Pepper VanMeter 

Sermon……….……................Bill Weaver 

Closing Prayer………..….Chuck Brinegar 
 

Wed. Bible Study September 24, 2025 

 

Devo………............……........Bill Weaver 

Singing……….…....…..........Mike Feeser 

Prayer………............................Eli Weaver 

Ladies Bible 
Study 

 

Every Tuesday,  
taught by  

Barbara Barnes  
at the Annex 

Building 
10:30am 

If you are unable to serve, please CALL or TEXT  JR Gallery  in advance at 352-634-0264 

 

Sunday Morning Services 

September 14,  2025  

 

Greeters………......…..............Theado\Barnes 

Nursery…….....…....................LaWanda Watt 

Helper………...…......................Addy Feeser 

Usher……….………...............Brian Wyman 
 

Order of Worship 

 

Singing…………….......……......Mike Feeser 

Announcements…...….……......Mike Feeser 

Opening Prayer…….........…Doug Schneider 

Lord’s Supper…..…...……..Christian Gallery 
Serve (Bread)….............................Matt Terrill 

Serve (Cup)…………...…….Chuck Brinegar 

Serve (Offering)……….….….Jacob Hensley 

Serve………......…...…...…….Walker Tyler 

Serve…….………....…….…..….JR Gallery 

Sermon………..….…...….…......Bill Weaver 

Closing Prayer….....……..…Mardy Gardner 
 

Wed. Bible Study September  17, 2025 

Devo………….….......…..……...Bill Weaver 

Singing…...…….….…….........Quade Feeser 

Prayer…………………….......Brian Wyman 

 

USE THIS  
QR CODE TO 

START  
USING  

ON-LINE  
GIVING 

“GO AHEAD USE YOUR 
PHONE IN CHURCH!” 

PGR CHURCH APP  
AVAILABLE IN YOUR 

APP STORE 
 

Scan QR Code  



PGR Family Prayer Requests 
 

 Friends & Family Prayer Requests
Mindy Stavrum (Weaver) Serious Health Concerns Recovering from Hernia surgery  9/3,   

Jackie Carroll (Roberts) Breast Cancer Surgery 9/17 
Jamie Kita (Maitland) Malignant Brain Tumor and spot on Liver, Eric & Rachel (Steele) Unrest in 

Nepal, Erick Blasl Sr (Erick’s Father) Critical Condition at Ocala Regional 

Ongoing Prayer Needs 
 

Ken Renfro, Margaret Gay, Mylinda Grimes( Gay), Ruth McMahon, Kay Hoover, Barbara Barnes, 
Ellen Schneider, Betty Simpson,  Sue Wolf, Sheila Renfro, Barbara Ramsay, Gail Wyman,  

Sara Everhart (former member), Marinette Draine (former member), Neil Gallery (Gallery),   
April DeStefano (Wyman),  Larry Hartman,  Bill Fondren ,India Mission 

 
Those Serving Our Country 

Garret Wyman, Courtney Towels (Barnes), Brendan Grove and Jacob Grove (Vaughn),  Alex Roberts (Fought), Jon Carroll (Roberts) 

Weaver’s Writings:  By Bill Weaver 

Why a Weekly Observance of the Lord’s Supper? 

One of the most distinctive practices of the Pleasant Grove Road church is our weekly 
observance of the Lord’s Supper. Some may ask, “Why every Sunday? Isn’t that too of-
ten?” The answer is simple, we follow the example and teaching of the New Testament. 

This was instituted by Christ. On the night He was betrayed, Jesus took bread and fruit of 
the vine and said, “Do this in remembrance of me” (Luke 22:19–20). The Lord’s Supper is 
not a tradition of men, but a command of our Savior. When we partake, we proclaim His 
death (1 Corinthians 11:26). 

This was a practice of the early church. The church in the first century provides the pat-
tern for our worship. In Acts 20:7 we read, “On the first day of the week, when we were 
gathered together to break bread, Paul talked with them.” Their coming together on the first 
day of every week was not accidental, it was purposeful. The central act of their gathering 
was the breaking of bread, the Lord’s Supper. 

It serves as a weekly reminder of our salvation. Just as God set aside the first day of 
every week for Christians to assemble (Hebrews 10:25; 1 Corinthians 16:2), He also gave 
us the memorial of Christ’s sacrifice to observe each week. We need frequent reminders of 
the price paid for our salvation. The weekly observance of the Supper keeps our hearts fo-
cused on the cross and our lives anchored in grace. 

Every Sunday, Christians around the world share in this simple yet profound meal. It re-
minds us that we are one body (1 Corinthians 10:16– 17). It calls us to examine ourselves 
(1 Corinthians 11:28) and to renew our commitment to the Lord who died for us. 

The Lord’s Supper is not a ritual to rush through or a tradition to take lightly. It is a 
weekly blessing, a time of remembrance, and a proclamation of the gospel. That is why we, 
like the early church, observe it every Lord’s Day. 

If you need a prayer request added, updated or removed , please use the back of 
the welcome card and place the card in the collection plate. 

Or, you may Email  the request to pgr@tampabay.rr.com   
or Text to 352-601-7306. 


